
Submitter: Margaret Shattuck 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

As a busy mom (and just generally as a freedom and democracy loving American) I 

vehemently oppose this bill and everything it stands for. I am appalled that the 

dismantling of our safe and secure vote-by-mail system would be the goal of any 

lawmaker in the state of Oregon, or in the country as a whole. We are supposed to 

be a government of the people, by the people and for the people- how is making 

voting less accessible living up to that creed? 


